
（英語） 

「求職者支援制度」が始まりました 

Launch of Support System for Job Seekers 

 

   As of October 1, 2011, unemployed persons who are not enrolled in the employment 

insurance scheme are eligible to receive free vocational training (Support System for Job 

Seekers). Those persons who satisfy the predetermined conditions can also receive a 

vocational training allowance (100,000 yen/month) while undergoing training. Please inquire 

with your nearest Hello Work office for further details. 

   ※Persons eligible are not limited to victims of the Great East Japan Earthquake 

 

■Detailed explanation of the system (Ministry of Health, Labor and Welfare) 

■List of recognized courses for the Support System for Job Seekers (Japan Organization for 

Employment of the Elderly, Persons with Disabilities and Job Seekers) 
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